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HMGoG Reaction Regarding Notre Dame School 
 
The Minister for Education of Her Majesty's Government of Gibraltar, the Hon John Cortes MP, 
reacted to the statement from the GSD on Notre Dame School, saying: "The GSD can rant and rave 
all they want.  The fact is they never ever built a single school. That is the tip of the iceberg of the 
neglect that educational infrastructure suffered under the GSD. This is the third new school we in 
the GSLP Liberals have delivered. There are five more to go. The GSD are worried that we are 
getting this done.  We are getting education right. We are delivering. They just can't deal with that!" 
 
 


